
Comment from linda classon 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 15, 2022 

It's beyond time that automakers take advantage of the technology to replace traditional mirrors 

with camera-based systems. It improves the drag coefficient and eliminates their being an 

accident hazard. 
 


